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MotoUP Partners with American Racing  
 
MotoUP, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit charity incubator, has partnered with Moto2 team, American 
Racing, for the upcoming MotoGP Red Bull Grand Prix of the Americas event held at Circuit of 
the Americas in Austin, Texas from April 8-10, 2022. MotoUP hosts an elevated VIP suite 
experience where a unique blend of motorcycle enthusiasts and technologists come together to 
support the rehabilitation of combat wounded veterans through motorsports. 
 
Team MotoUP is a passionate group of volunteers that has an innate way of coupling their love 
of motorsports with their love of giving back to the veteran community. Each year MotoUP 
chooses a new beneficiary that is assisting our combat wounded veterans in the local 
community. Since its founding in 2019, MotoUP has raised over $53,000 to various nonprofit 
organizations. This year’s beneficiary is Motorcycle Missions based out of Austin, Texas. 
 
MotoUP’s sole fundraising event for the year is during the MotoGP Grand Prix of the Americas. 
The team is beyond excited to partner with the American Racing Team to provide an elevated 
experience to our in-suite guests. American Racing is the ONLY all-American racing team in the 
MotoGP paddock. The team has two extremely talented Americans who will be fighting for the 
Moto2 championship this season. Cameron Beaubier will return for the second year to 
American Racing joined by MotoAmerica Supersport Champion, Sean Dylan Kelly.  
 
“We couldn’t be more excited to have this partnership with the only all-American racing team 
in the MotoGP paddock,” explained MotoUP President, Juan Toves. Having access to the 
American Racing team in our military veteran focused VIP suite is icing on the cake, he 
continued. American Racing team owner, Eitan Butbul, responded, “we are happy to support 
this incredible initiative to aid the veteran community.”  
 
This event is dedicated to raising awareness for combat wounded veterans suffering from Post-
Traumatic Stress Disorder (PTSD). The 3-day event will include food, beverages, special guest 
appearances, panel discussions and an opportunity to network with top C-suite level executives 
from innovative technology companies. “The volunteers at MotoUP saw something special in 
bridging the gap between the military, technology and racing communities. Our panel 
discussions have really highlighted that,” said Mr. Toves. This is the suite to be in! 
 
To learn more about MotoUP’s mission, www.motoup.org 
For more information on American Racing can be found here, www.theamericanracing.com 
To learn more about the 2022 beneficiary, Motorcycle Missions, please visit 
www.motorcyclemissions.org 
 
 


